
BCHS PTSO 
Meeting Minutes -October 8, 2018

Meeting began at 6:00 pm

I. Minutes from Sept 2018 unanimously approved 

II. PTSO Bylaws were discussed. 

Lisa Williams suggested that we look into adding a double signature requirements for 
checks and  contracts.  We also discussed the addition of 2 student reps to attend the 
executive board meetings as a voice for the students. John Collier motioned to accept 
the bylaws as presented, with a 2nd by Sandy Nunn and the bylaws were unanimously 
approved. 

III. Upcoming Fundraising Events 

Car Wash will need adults to supervise and students to wash. Thank you to Theresa 
Lopez for getting a $75 gift card from Wal Mart, we will use this for food for the 
volunteers. Please see Valeri Gibbs if you are able to volunteer. 

McTeacher Night @ McDonalds on Hwy 21 is tentatively scheduled for Nov. 6 from 
5-7 p.m. due to construction. We will confirm the date as soon as possible. 

IV. Treasurer Report

Beginning Balance of $8,101.52
Found Donation of $250  from Project Graduation 
Ending Balance of $8,351.52

Mr. Roberts asked with PTSO is willing to sponsor the Teacher of the Month gift cards @ 
$25.00 per  month for the remainder of the school year. Sandy Nunn motioned we 
sponsor, with a 2nd by Ellie Chesney. Members unanimously approved. 

V. Teacher/Staff Appreciation Luncheons

We currently have 3 per year, that are supported by parents and PTSO donations. If you 
are interested in helping with Teacher Appreciation in any capacity, please contact Sandy 
Nunn. We are hoping to do several small things during the year as well. We plan for 35 
staff members. 

VI. Project Graduation 2019 

Scheduled for May 25, we are still working to secure a venue. Currently working with 
Urban Air, but are open to other ideas.  We need team members for this event, there are 
many different areas that you can help with up to and including the night of. Linda 
Didsbury is the coordinator for this event. 



VII. Student Reps were voted in for this school year We are still needing Junior Class 
representation. The Reps help with student body  communication. Valeri has a list of all 
student reps. 

Congratulations to the Teachers of the Month: Ms. Bechuck and Mr. Drum!
Facebook Riddle winners: Mr. Roberts, Jordan and Chere. 
Candy jar winner: Melanie Perez

VIII. BCHS Homecoming is Nov. 10,  the dance will be from 8-11. PTSO has been invited to 
sell concessions, and will need 1 or 2 volunteers. It was suggested we offer pizza or 
pizza rolls. We discussed trying to sell pizza slices and see how that is received. 

Meeting ended 6:59 pm


